Sent: dimanche, 14 janvier 2024 15:17
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

Cc: Elaine Kennedy ; Brendan Keenan

; genevapmun [DFA]

; pat.swords.chemen
; Attract
attractau ; stephenminc

; fclauso

; Mary Redmond
Subject: RE: Decision VII/8i (Ireland) - invitation to comment on Party concerned's first progress
report

Dear Fiona

Please find attached Right to Know’s observations on that part of Ireland’s first progress report
which concern the implementation of the recommendations of the Meeting of the Parties set
out at paragraph 4(b) of Decision VII/8i (Ireland).

Right to Know does not wish to make any observations relating to the other recommendations
at this stage.

Right to Know would like to attend remotely any open session of meetings of the Compliance
Committee where the progress report is to be discussed.

Please confirm receipt.

Fred

Fred Logue | Partner
FP Logue LLP

Dublin 7, IRELAND
Tel: | Direct: || | veb: www.fologue.com
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